
 
 

Aavas Advisory on Social Distancing Measure on Covid-19 

Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India, has issued general advisory on Social 

Distancing Measure in view of spread of COVID-19 disease, we hereby advise all the employees 

to follow the said advise and directive in true spirit. All these proposed interventions shall be in 

force till 31st of March, 2020.  

Being a responsible corporate, we are proactively taking precautionary measures to safeguard the 

employees from Covid 19. 

We are keeping proper track of coronavirus spread in the region where we operates and taking 

appropriate measure as per advisory and directives of Govt. Authority.  

 


